ST NEOT PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Head teacher: Sam Bowden Chair of Governors: Jaime Straker
Tel: 01579 320580 Email: secretary@st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk
www.st-neot.cornwall.sch.uk

19 SEPTEMBER 2025

'A happy learning environment for all'

St. Neot Primary School

NURSERY NEWS

Our books this term: Super Duper You by Sophie Henn and The Train Ride by June Crebbin.

This week the children have been having fun exploring the school and surrounding area with their new camera's. Take a look at what they have found......



HARVEST FESTIVAL 17th October 1.30pm IN ST NEOT CHURCH. Parents are invited to join us for Harvest Festival The PTA will be serving refreshments.

Congratulations to our kitchen team Paul and Jane who have been audited by Navitas Safety and have been awarded a Certificate of Excellence!

DATES FOR THE DIARY

21st Sept: Siblyback Sponsored Walk
 22nd Sept: Loveny - Newquay Zoo
 Treverbyn - Newquay Beach
 Fowey - Fistral Surfing Lessons

23rd Sept: School Photos

2nd Oct: Fowey class cake sale

6-10th Oct: Treverbyn class swimming lessons

14th Oct: Dewey and Fowey Parent Consultations 15th Oct: Loveny and Treverbyn Parent Consultations

17th Oct: Harvest Festival 1.30pm church

20th Oct: Fowey Wildtribe 21st Oct: Loveny Wildtribe

21st and 22nd Oct: Year 6 Bikeability 22nd Oct: Treverbyn Wildtribe 23rd Oct: INSET Day - school closed 24th Oct: INSET Day - school closed 27-31 Oct: HALF TERM Holiday 3rd November: BACK TO SCHOOL

10th December: Christmas Concert 1.30pm and 6pm

Keep checking these dates as they may change at short notice.

NO RIVERSIDE Wed 8th Oct Mon 13th Oct Due to staff training

HOUSE POINTS

This week's house points have been awarded to children who have worked hard, been polite and helpful and gone above and beyond to help the school run smoothly.

Aviward: 169 Davy: 200 Trevithick: 88

Total 351 397 259

Well done!



Well done to Brodie for achieving his orange belt!



Music Lessons If your child would like to take up music lessons there are now places available.

Guitar - https://cmst.co.uk/signup

Drums - https://cornwallmusictuition.com/about/



Cross country club





Dear Parents and Carers,

A very warm welcome back to a new school term. It has been wonderful to see the children return with such enthusiasm, and we are delighted with how quickly they have settled back into the school routine. Classrooms are already buzzing with energy, and it is clear that our pupils are ready for another term of learning and growth.

We are especially proud of our new starters, who have shown such confidence, resilience, and joy as they begin their school journey. They have made a fantastic start, and we look forward to seeing them flourish as the term progresses.

A special mention must also go to our nursery children, who are already embracing the creative, funfilled, and happy learning environment that has been carefully nurtured for them. It is a joy to see their curiosity, imagination, and excitement shining through in everything they do.

As always, your support makes a huge difference to school life. We deeply value the partnership we share with parents and carers, and we thank you for the encouragement you continue to give to your children and to the school community.

The PTA has a number of exciting events planned for this term, and we would encourage you to take part where you can. These events are not only enjoyable but also play a vital role in raising funds and strengthening our school community. New members are always welcome, and your involvement—no matter how big or small—is greatly appreciated.

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank our dedicated staff and governors. Their continued commitment, passion, and care ensure that every child has the best possible opportunities to thrive.

We are looking forward to a positive and productive term ahead, filled with learning, laughter, and shared successes. Thank you once again for your ongoing support.

With warm regards,

Sam Bowden Headteacher

SIBLYBACK RUN/JOG/WALK SUNDAY 21st September 2025

Please meet at the play area by 8.45am for a prompt 9.00am start. The PTA will be providing refreshments.

All nursery children must be accompanied by a parent on the Siblyback walk/run/jog.

All sponsorship money to be returned Friday 3rd October



